
 

 
 
 
December 5, 2019 
 
 
Mr. John Berry – President 
British Columbia Amateur Baseball Association 
310 – 15225 104 th  Avenue 
Surrey, BC, V3R 6Y8 
 
 
Dear John: 
 
Please accept this letter as official notification that the Board of Directors of the British Columbia Minor 
Baseball Association (BC Minor) held a meeting on December 4, 2018 and has made a determination to 
recommend to its members that they support affiliation with the British Columbia Amateur Baseball Association 
for the 2019 season, subject to agreement between Baseball BC and BC Minor.  
 
Our separation from Baseball BC was conducted via a membership vote in 2015 so we will require the support 
of our members in order to confirm our intention to re-affiliate. BC Minor will be providing information to all 
member Associations and will conduct an electronic vote between December 7 to December 14 (inclusive). At 
the end of this vote, we will have a final consensus and will provide final notification regarding our Association’s 
decision. 
 
Our Board of Directors fully support this significant change as an important first step to re-establishing our 
partnership with Baseball BC and we are committed to working with our membership to complete this process. 
 
We look forward to moving forward with you and the greater baseball community as a part of the Provincial 
Sport Organization. 
 
If there are any questions or to advise of availability for a discussion, please contact Stuart Drysdale at 
stuartd@telus.net  or 604-328-4767. 
  
 
Yours in baseball 
 
 
Stuart Drysdale – Interim President  
British Columbia Minor Baseball Association 
 
 
cc: BC Minor Association Presidents 

BC Minor Board of Directors 
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